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01 December 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Christmas Fayre:  Friday 02 December 

The day is finally here!  As there will be lots going on please see below for a reminder of what is taking 
place tomorrow: 

• Children should bring in food items for the refreshment stand at the Fayre – no nuts please 

• Normal school uniform should be worn (NO PE ON THIS DAY) 

• Children will be dismissed from their normal class door at 1.30pm 

• Colouring competition entries should be brought to the Fayre and not before or they will not be 
included in the competition 

• No Beehive 

• Fayre starts at 1.45pm 

• PTFA games, bouncy castle and face painting are payable via ticket.  Cash can be accepted if you run 
out of tickets but we are trying to keep this to a minimum 

• External stalls and refreshments are CASH sales only- please bring some loose change 

• Please return raffle tickets and relevant money together with any unsold books 

• Please do not send the children in with their bookbags – essential items only 

Entry into the Fayre 
In order to try and avoid big queues, three entrances will be open until 2.30pm.  From 2.30pm entry will 
only be via the main school entrance. 

If you have already purchased tickets for the games/activities, you may use the North Door (located at the 
back of the school at the end of the path) or the South Door (located closest to the main gate).  If you have 
yet to purchase tickets, these are available on entry at the main reception. 
 

SCHOOL CLOSES AT 1.30PM ON 
FRIDAY 02 DECEMBER 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mrs L A de Carteret 
Headteacher 

mailto:adminoffice@purbrook-inf.hants.sch.uk

